
To the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors RE discussions to discontinue the 

Cannabis Cultivation Ordinance (Agenda Item 5b)  

  

I’m writing to encourage the Board to retain and enforce the Cannabis Ordinance. 

The unspoiled natural landscapes of this county are cherished both by local residents 

and the tourists who are foundational tothe health of our struggling rural economy. 

Let’s not slay the golden goose by opening our scenic vistas and critical wildlife 

habitats to large industrial agricultural operations.   

Chris Ineich  

Potter Valley resident and adjunct faculty at Mendocino College and Sonoma State 

University 


